
Friday, August 30, 2024 

Announcements 

Hey Dons!  The first club meeting for this upcoming school 
year will be on Friday, August 30th.  All presidents and 
vice presidents or anyone wanting to renew or create a 
club will be required to attend the meeting in the Gym 
during Lunch and will need to submit their application 
form to ASB by the end of the day on Tuesday, September 
10th in order to participate in Club Rush, which will be on 
September 18th.  Thank you Dons and see you there!! 
 
Hey Dual Language Program Dons!  We hope you’re off to 
a good start this school year!  We want to give a special 
welcome to our Dual Language Freshmen!  Bienvenidos, 
we wish you a great year!  We also want to invite all of our 
Dual Language students to our first club meeting which 
will take place on Thursday, September 5th, at Lunch in 
Room 406.  Come find out about our upcoming events & 
activities and about how you can be a part-Los esperamos! 

Attention Seniors:  12th Grade Parent/Student Night is 
coming up on Wednesday, September 4th, from 6:00pm to 
8:00pm in the Gym.  Information will be provided on 
graduation, senior events, college applications and financial 
aid.  Jostens will be present to discuss details on purchasing 
your cap and gown, senior rings and accessories.  Do not 
miss it! 

Athletics 

Girls Varsity Flag Football vs Westridge 
  @ Westridge - 4:00 
 
 
 
 
 
Varsity Football vs Arroyo 
  @ Arroyo - 7:00 
 
 
 
 
 
Girls JV & Varsity Tennis vs El Monte 
  @ El Monte - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALL Girls Volleyball vs Pioneer 
  @ Sierra Vista Education Center - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Water Polo vs La Mirada 
  @ SPLASH - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Yearbook 

Seniors:  There will be future portrait appointments for 
your Senior Photos on campus coming up.  We will  
announce the dates soon.  All Seniors must have their  
photograph taken by the studio in order to appear in the 
yearbook by October 31st.  If you did not already  
photograph, you must take your pictures during the  
make-up sessions coming up.  If you are unable to attend 
the on-campus dates, you will need to visit the studio in 
Anaheim prior to October 31st to be included in the  
yearbook.  Students who do not photograph on campus 
with our studio OR at the studio in Anaheim by October 
31st, will NOT be included in the yearbook, no exceptions.  
We will not accept personal photos, nor can the Yearbook 
Class take your picture for you, so please make every  
effort to make your appointment with our photography 
studio.  Appointments do fill up, so it is important for you 
to book your appointment as soon as we announce they 
are open. 

Girls Soccer tryouts will be held TODAY and August 31st.  
Come to the Athletics Office for more details.  All girls who 
are trying out need to be cleared. 
 
Boys Basketball tryouts for all levels will be held on  
Monday, September 9th and Tuesday, September 10th in 
the Gym from 5:30pm -7:30pm.  Physicals must be updated 
on Home Campus in order to participate in tryouts.  If you 
are playing a fall sport, please stop by the Boys Locker 
Room Office and talk to Coach Sanchez.  Follow us on  
Instagram at SVDONSBASKETBALL31 and fill out the 
Google Form in our BIO.  

Clubs & Activities 
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Please Release The Following 

Girls Varsity Flag Football 

@ 1:00 

Girls JV & Varsity Tennis 

@ 1:00 

ALL Girls Volleyball 

@ 1:00 

Boys Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:00 

Group C 

has duty this week 

Friday, August 30, 2024  


